Subject: RE: Independent Review of the National Defence Act

From: <dnd_mdn@forces.gc.ca>

Date: Wed, 30 Jun 2010 15:00:57 -0400

To: <flareau@rogers.com>

Dear Mr. Lareau:

Thank you for your correspondence concerning the Independent Review of the National Defence Act. Please accept my apology for this delay in responding.

As you correctly point out, the review is to be completed every five years. Unfortunately we have been delayed over the past year in beginning this process. However, an announcement is pending on the appointment of the Independent Review authority and the process is expected to begin later this year.

I trust this information is of assistance, and thank you for expressing your concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter MacKay Minister of National Defence

MCU2010-03478

<<INCOMING.tif>>

Content-Description: INCOMING.tif

INCOMING.tif Content-Type: image/tiff

Content-Encoding: base64